Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
FAR NOTICE OF CUSTOMER MEETING

The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a public customer meeting in the following docket to which all persons are invited.

DAY, DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 9, 2017, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Gulf County School Board Administration Office, 150 Middle School Road, Port St. Joe, FL 32456

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Docket No. 160165 SU– Application for staff-assisted rate case in Gulf County by ESAD Enterprises, Inc. d/b/a Beaches Sewer Systems, Inc.

The purpose of the meeting is to give customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments regarding the quality of service the utility provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on other issues. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and participate in this meeting. For questions, contact Commission staff, Traci Matthews at (850)413-6682.
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to participate at this proceeding should contact the Office of Commission Clerk no later than five days prior to the meeting via 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) or 1(800)955-8771 (TDD), Florida Relay Service.

EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF MEETING

If settlement of the case or a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the proceedings, Commission staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties.  Notice of cancellation will also be provided on the Commission’s website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link found on the home page.  Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at (850)413-6199.
